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Please consider supporting this bill. It will increase availability of quality, healthy milk 

and milk products to hundreds of consumers. There is a strong demand for these 

products and current law greatly restricts the ability for them to reach consumers. 

This bill will allow a much greater ability for the producers to reach the end 

consumers with no cost to the state. 


